
SPECIAL PUBLIC NOTICE 

Virginia’s Lieutenant Governor will be on-site in the Dry Fork community to evaluate the damage 

from Tropical Storm Helene on Sunday, September 29, 2024, at 5:15 PM, at the Dry Fork Volunteer 

Fire Department, located at 4860 Dry Fork Road, Dry Fork, Virginia, 24549.  Two (2) or more 

members of the Pittsylvania County Board of Supervisors may be in attendance.  


